
  

 

 

SKLAR WATERFRONT PARK 
(Subcommittee of the Merrimack Conservation Commission) 

MEETING CANCELLED 
THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2024  

6:00 PM 
 

 
 

THE SKLAR SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 21, 2024 HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED. NEXT MEETING DATE TO BE ANNOUNCED. 
 

 
(Posted 3/19/2024)    


